	PUBLIC NOTICE

[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Crystal Lake Planning and Zoning Commission for Wednesday, November 6th is hereby canceled due to a lack of completed petitions ready for review.  The next meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission will be December 4th at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers located at 100 W. Woodstock Street.  2024-146 115 Edgewood Variation is automatically continued to the December 4th meeting.  

/s/ 	Jeff Greenman, Chair
City of Crystal Lake
Planning and Zoning Commission


